
Update on Dividend Reinvestment Options 

Dear [Investor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an important update 

regarding our dividend reinvestment options. 

As of [Date], we are pleased to announce that we have enhanced our Dividend Reinvestment 

Plan (DRIP) to offer you even more flexibility and benefits. Here are the key highlights: 

• Increased percentage of dividends that can be reinvested. 

• Lower fees associated with reinvestments. 

• Additional investment options for participants. 

We believe these changes will help you maximize your investment potential and align with your 

financial goals. 

If you have any questions or would like more information on how to opt into the updated plan, 

please do not hesitate to reach out to our support team at [Support Email] or call us at [Support 

Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. We look forward to supporting your investment 

journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 


